
 
 
 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
 

STREET CLEANING 
 
The Department of Public Works Street Cleaning operations will resume on 
Monday, February 3, 2020. Signs are posted on neighborhood streets indicating the 
respective day and time for scheduled cleaning. Residents are required to remove 
their vehicles on scheduled street cleaning days.  Citations will be issued if your 
vehicle is not removed.   

Clean streets keep storm drains clear of debris and reduce the potential for flooding. 

 

William Rodriguez, Director 
Department of Public Works  

 

 


